

Paroisse catholique romaine SAINT HYACINTHE

Roman Catholic Parish

27 rue Beaudry Street La Salle Manitoba ROG 0A1

PLEASE GIVE THIS MESSAGE YOUR IMMEDIATE ATTENTION. SHARE WITH FAMILY AND NEIGHBOURS

May 22, 2020

Dear parishioners, Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,

This is regarding my letter to you of May 20th and following reception of Archbishop Albert LeGatt's memo the following day...

Weekend Masses of May 23 and 24

This week, the province announced that the limit on the size of public gatherings could now increase to 25 for indoor events provided social distancing and sanitization were maintained. I therefore proceeded in informing you that beginning this weekend, 24 individuals and myself could celebrate mass on Saturday at 4 pm and likewise on Sunday at 11 am.

I must now unfortunately retract and say not this weekend, but next weekend, Pentecost Sunday, May 30-31. Archbishop LeGatt asks that we all wait another week to ensure that all parishes in the diocese are ready to implement the increase.

To repeat then:

The limit on the size of the gathering for the Sunday masses of May 23 and 24 remains at 10, and not 25.

My sincere apologies for any inconvenience.

Have a great weekend!

Father Gabriel Levesque